COPY. (44Qs,

Tlopd's Register of Shi; pmg,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 1.

29th Margh 1926
Dear girs,

I am in receipt of your letter

Tespecting the Cochrane Donkey beoiler o
I have to

of the 23rg instant

08720 and in reply
&0quaint you that the report on thig boilei@ which

was to be fitteq en boa.d Mesara, S0¢eBepanola de Construetion
Naval S.S.No.zo, Wwas forwarded to you on the 16tn larch 1921,
I am, Dear 9ire,

Yours faithfully ’

Segretary,
The Surveyors,

Bilbao,
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